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July 7, 2017 

 

 

Keith Morrison  

Technical Advisor II  
Nunavut Impact Review Board  

29 Mitik, PO Box 1360  

Cambridge Bay, Nunavut X0B 0C0  

 

Sent via e-mail: kmorrison@nirb.ca & info@nirb.ca  

 

 

Subject: Natural Resources Canada’s Comments Regarding the Jericho Site Stabilization 

Project Amendment 

 

 

Thank you for your letter dated June 16, 2017 requesting comments from interested parties on the 

Jericho Site Stabilization Project Amendment (the project).  

 

In response to the request, Natural Resources Canada’s (NRCan) has reviewed the project 

amendment documents.  

 

NRCan may be a Responsible Minister if licences for storage of explosives as per the Explosives Act 

are required in order for the project to proceed. With respect to explosives storage, NRCan does 

not anticipate any potential adverse effects given that explosives storage need to adhere to strict 

regulatory requirements which include environmental safeguards 

 

If you have any questions, or if I may be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

(613) 286-9807, or by e-mail at angelique.magee@canada.ca.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Original signed by 

 

Angelique Magee  

Senior Environmental Assessment Officer  

Environmental Assessment Division, Office of the Chief Scientist  

Natural Resources Canada  

 

cc:  John Clarke, Office of the Chief Scientist, NRCan  
Rob Johnstone, Lands and Minerals Sector, NRCan 
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